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Rees, Gail

From: South East Planning <southeastplanning@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 November 2017 12:36

To: Planning

Subject: NRW:02100157

Good Afternoon,

An insufficient information e-mail was sent to yourselves on 31/10/17 regarding case 2017/01080/FUL as 
there were no documents available to view on line. Whilst searching for another case I have found that these 
are now available. Our 21 day consultation period will therefore start from today 02/11/17.

Kind regards,

Linda.


